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Your Communication Committee Chair recently attended the PNW Labor History 

Conference in Portland Oregon. The immediate take away from that conference was a need for 

attention to  preservation of  our institutional history. Recent emails exposing our failure to save 

prior Candidate Endorsement/Approval Requests in archives point that out. That need for 

preservation is not a part of  our current ByLaws and procedures and your Communication 

Committee thinks it’s important to preserve those institutional memories and will be proposing 

ways to do that.


We are looking to expand the size and scope of  the committee for the campaign season. 

Our requests for information placement have increased in number and frequency this Midterm 

Cycle and the weekly newsletter is not enough. Ideas and especially volunteers with ideas are 

needed and welcome. I know that many of  you are skittish about working digitally, but if  you can 

post to Facebook, Instagram and twitter, you already have most of  the skills we need. 


Contact the committee to help at:  CommunicationChair@kitsap23rd.com


                                                         Or Phone Doug MacKenzie 206 883-4639
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